
Minutes of a Meeting of the 
Licensing Committee of Adur District Council  
Queen Elizabeth II Room, Shoreham Centre  

7 November 2016 
 

Councillor Brian Coomber (Chairman) 
Councillor David Simmons (Vice-Chairman) 

 
*Councillor James Butcher *Councillor Peter Metcalfe 
Councillor Stephen Chipp Councillor David Lambourne  
*Councillor Emma Evans Councillor Lyn Philips 
Councillor Robin Monk Councillor Ben Stride 

 
* Absent 

 
LC/16-17/06 Declarations of Interest  
 
There were no declaration of interests  
 
LC/16-17/07  Confirmation of Minutes 
 

Resolved: that the minutes of the Licensing Committee meeting of held on19 July             
2016 be confirmed as the correct record 
 

LC/16-17/08 Questions and Statements by the Public 
 
The chairman invited members of the public to ask questions or make statements about 
any matter for which the Council had a responsibility or which affected the District. 
 
There were no questions or statements  
 
LC/16-17/09 Items Raised Under Urgency Provisions  
 
There were no items. 
 
LC/16-17/10 Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1976 -       

Proposed Increase in the Taxi Tariff 
 
Before the Committee was a report by the Executive Head of Housing, Health and              
Community Safety, copies of which had been circulated to all Members and a copy of               
which is attached to the signed copy of these Minutes as Item 5.  
 
The report before members requested the committee to consider an application received            
from an Adur taxi proprietor and chairman of the Adur hackney licensed drivers for an               
increase in the hackney carriage tariff. 
 
The chairman of the Adur hackney carriage licensed drivers put the case for an increase in                
the tariff and explained to members that there was consensus amongst the trade. The tariff               

 
 



was being proposed to be brought into line with Brighton’s so that customers were charged               
consistently across the border.  
 
 

Resolved: ​that​ ​the proposed increase in the taxi tariff be approved 
 

 
 
 

The Chairman closed the meeting at 7.13pm, it having commenced at 7.00pm. 
 
 
Chairman 

 
 


